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BOARD TO INTERVIEW FOUR FINALISTS FOR LCSC 

PRESIDENT 

 
The Idaho State Board of Education next week will interview four candidates being considered 

to become Lewis-Clark State College’s next president. 

Five finalists toured the LCSC campus last week in Lewiston, meeting with students, faculty, 

staff and the public. 

After the campus visits, the LCSC President Search Committee met and recommended the Board 

interview the following candidates listed in alphabetical order: 

 

 Cynthia Pemberton, EdD – Vice President for Academic Affairs, Colorado Mesa 

University 

 Kristin Poppo, PhD – Provost, Alfred State College 

 Brock Tessman, PhD – Dean of Davidson Honors College, University of Montana 

 Robbyn Wacker, PhD – Senior Campaign Advisor for Development and Alumni 

Relations, University of Northern Colorado 

 

The Board will conduct interviews in Executive Session with the LCSC finalists on April 3, 

2018. The Board will also interview three finalists for president of Idaho State University on 

April 2, 2018. Both LCSC and ISU have websites with more information on both presidential 

searches: 

 

Lewis-Clark State College – http://www.lcsc.edu/presidential-search/ 

 

Idaho State University – http://www.isu.edu/presidentialsearch/ 
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